
Brian Doyle 
Digital Media Manager 
WESH 2 News 
1021 N. Wymore Road 
Winter Park, FL 32789 
 
 
 
 
May 2, 2018 
 
To Whom It May Concern,  
 
I am writing this letter as a recommendation for Brian Brant. 
 
Brian came to WESH 2 News as a web department intern in the spring of 2018 and made an immediate impact 
on our digital operations.  
 
In his time as an intern, Brian proved to be a strong news writer, with smart and thoughtful news judgement. 
He regularly contributed content to our website and pitched stories that were pursued both for television 
broadcast and web publishing.  
 
He quickly grasped our CMS and took it upon himself to develop his skills with Adobe Premiere and Adobe 
Photoshop.  
 
Brian’s work as an intern went above and beyond my expectations, particularly his positive attitude and strong 
work ethic.  
 
I give him my highest recommendation. Whoever chooses to hire Brian will get a teammate they can count on 
and a teammate who can make a difference.  
 
If I can be of further assistance in discussing Brian’s performance, I will be more than happy to have that 
conversation. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Brian Doyle 
bjdoyle@hearst.com 
407-921-5100 
 
 


